
 

 

15th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 – Bikeability Level 1 & 2 
 
We are offering children in Year 5 the opportunity to take part in a combined Bikeability Level 1 & 
2 Course.  The course is free of charge and will take place on Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd 
October. 
 
All children taking part must have the following with them in school on the dates above: 
 

 A roadworthy bicycle (without stabilisers) 

 A suitable helmet (not full face) 

 Suitable clothing for the weather 

 A small bag with a drink, snack, tissues and hand sanitizer. 
 
Attached is a letter explaining the course which is for your information only. Please do not return 
this letter to the school. Consent must be given via Schools Cash Office at www.scopay.com by 
Monday 19th October and places are limited to 15 children.  We will inform you on Tuesday 20th 
October if your child has a place. 
 
Please also indicate when giving consent any medical conditions, special educational needs or 
disability issues your child may have.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
School Office 
 

http://www.scopay.com/

